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Internships

The TU CASA students are excelling at
their internships! Cecret is thriving as
part of the Gallery Engagement team at
the Witte Museum, while Michael is
making valuable contributions at Habitat
for Humanity. We’re so proud of their
hard work and dedication!

Jaguar Den Tailgate
Our students had a blast at the first-ever
university tailgate!  Thanks to everyone
who stopped by our table for fun, snacks,
and school spirit! Here’s to many more
tailgates to come! 

Welcome to the November Newsletter!
As we enter November, it's a time for
reflection, gratitude, and looking ahead.
This month, we're excited to share
updates and insights into what's coming
next. We hope you find this edition
helpful and inspiring as we wrap up the
year. Thank you for being a part of our
community, and here’s to a wonderful
November!



Looking for

local businesses who are

interested in offering paid or

unpaid internships to our

students.

Thanksgiving Holiday
Closure Announcement

210-784-2425TUCASA@tamusa.edu

As we prepare for Fall Break, please note
that the TU CASA and University offices
will be closed for the Thanksgiving
holiday on November 28th and 29th. 

We wish everyone a restful and joyful
holiday!

Academics: presentation
on overcoming challenges

Davis delivered an inspiring talk on
overcoming challenges and achieving
success with diverse abilities. His powerful
message emphasized the importance of
perseverance, adaptability, and inclusivity,
leaving the audience motivated and
empowered to reach their full potential.

TU CASA Hero
Spotlight

Local Businesses 
Wanted

Some TU CASA students had an
incredible time at the Spurs game,
learning valuable lessons on teamwork
and strategy to apply to their studies. A
big shoutout to our student worker
Divya, who’s gone above and beyond in
supporting peers both academically and
socially. Her dedication is helping build a
stronger, more connected campus
community. Cheers to great experiences
and the amazing impact of our student
workers!


